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22 January 2021 

Dear parents  

Further to the recent resignation of Gemma Pawson from the position of Staff Governor, 

we would firstly like to take this opportunity to thank Gemma for her contribution and 

commitment to the Governing Body over the last few years.  

   

Following Staff Governor elections, we welcome Becky Wolfe as the new Staff Governor 

and look forward to working with her over the coming weeks and months as we continue 

to develop the role of the federated Governing Body.  

Lynda Regnier has also recently resigned from her role as Parent Governor.  We thank 

Lynda, in particular, for her research into analysing staff well-being and her strategic 

ideas for engaging the community.   

 

In consideration of Lynda’s resignation, we are currently undertaking a full skills audit 

and when the results have been analysed, Sarah Taylor will start the Parent Governor 

election process.  

 

 

Kind regards,   

The Governing Body of the Federation of Kirkby Malzeard and St Nicholas C of E 

Primary Schools  
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